Term 1, Week 3 6th February, 2017

Phone: (02) 69 756154

Email:Weethalle-

p.school@det.nsw.edu.au

Relieving Principal: Jason Hurley





Weethalle Public School News

Empowering learners for their future

Welcome back K/1/2! I hope everyone had a safe and enjoyable break.

This week we will be settling back into school life and welcoming our new kindergarten students.



Best Start Assessments

This week, Miss Clark will be conducting Best Start Assessments with all Kindergarten students to gather data on their Literacy and Numeracy skills and knowledge. This data will inform future planning and programming to ensure student learning needs are being met.

<u>Canteen</u>

The Canteen will be operating this Friday. A new price list and roster will be available next week



Dates to Remember:

February 8th - Swimming Carnival

23rd - Small Schools Swimming Carnival, Griffith

March 2nd – Griffith Zone Swimming Carnival

2-3rd - Young Leaders Conference

13th - Riverina Swimming Carnival, Albury

30th - Life Education Van

April 7th – Last day Term 1



